
 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NEW ORLEANS IS SOLICITING QUALIFICATIONS 

FROM ACCOUNTING/AUDITING FIRMS TO PROVIDE A WATER SYSTEMS 

FINANCIAL ANALYSIS, INCLUDING GUIDANCE AND SERVICES TO THE COUNCIL 

IN UNDERSTANDING THE EXISTING ACCOUNTING AND COLLECTION 

PRACTICES, FINANCIAL RESOURCES AND BUDGETARY STATUS OF THE 

SEWERAGE AND WATER BOARD, AND TO MAKE APPROPRIATE 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR AUDITING/ACCOUNTING IMPROVEMENTS THAT 

ADVANCE THE BOARD’S FINANCIAL STABILITY WHILE MAINTAINING PUBLIC 

TRUST. THE RFQ CAN BE OBTAINED FROM THE COUNCIL’S WEBSITE AT 

COUNCIL.NOLA.GOV OR FROM THE CITY COUNCIL CHIEF OF STAFF OFFICE, 

1300 PERDIDO ST, ROOM 1E06, CITY HALL.  COMPLETE PROPOSALS ARE DUE 

AT 4 P.M. ON FRIDAY, MARCH 29, 2019, IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHIEF OF STAFF 

OFFICE, 1300 PERDIDO ST, ROOM 1E06, CITY HALL, AND BY EMAIL SUBMISSION 

TO: DSGAVLINSKI@NOLA.GOV. 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION AND THE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
PACKET, PLEASE CONTACT:  
 
 

DAVID S. GAVLINSKI, CHIEF OF STAFF, 
1300 PERDIDO STREET – ROOM 1E06  

NEW ORLEANS, LA 70112 
(504) 658-1101 OR EMAIL DSGAVLINSKI@NOLA.GOV  

 

Run dates: February 27, March 1 and March 6 
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